
What keeps us happy and healthy as 

we go through life? This was the 

topic of a Ted Talk by Robert 

Waldinger that Mrs Clarke shared at 

our last Board Meeting. 
People have probably always had the 

same question.  In 1938 Harvard 

University began a study which has 

lasted more than 75 years.  It studied 

the lives of 724 men (I don’t know 

why only men), beginning in their 

teenage years and then through their 

whole adult life. Half of the men 

were Harvard students, the other 

half were from the poorest parts of 

Boston. They were disadvantaged 

and chosen because of their difficult 

family circumstances. They inter-

viewed the men, their families – 

partners and later their children, as 

well as examining their medical rec-

ords every two years.    
Of the men, 60 are still alive. They 

became everything from factory 

workers and bricklayers, through to 
one even becoming a United States 

President.  Some climbed the social 

ladder of life and others descended 

it.   
The study in essence was simply to 

find what made for a happy and 

healthy life.  The answer itself was 

fairly clear and sounds simple 

enough.  The common factor was 

good relationships. Social connect-

edness is really good for us – loneli-

ness kills. The people who lived 

within good relationships were 

much happier, they lived longer and 

were healthier through their life, 

and their brain function was better 

– even into their final years.   
However the evidence also conclud-

ed that it not the number of friends 

you have, or whether or not you’re 

in a committed long-term relation-

ship.  It is the quality of those rela-

tionships. Even if long term, toxic 

relationships actually do harm to 

those involved.  It’s about having 

friends you really value.  It’s about 

having a partner who you know will 

absolutely have your back no matter 

what.  
Even the best of relationships are 

complicated, messy and hard work. 
If you want to enjoy a healthy and 

happy life, and you want the same 

for your friends and family, you 

absolutely have to lean into your 

relationships. It is great for you, and 

great for your family. 
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Special points of 

interest: 

Sausage Sizzles will run 

every Friday (except the 

12th August) this term. 

Please let the office know if 

you are able to assist our 

Music Program by volun-

teering. 

 

Remember to wear yellow 

on Friday next week to help 

us raise money for Relay for 

Life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

for Week 3 

 Catholic Education 

Week 

 Tuesday—Catholic 
Education Week Liturgy 

and Activities 

 Friday Assembly 10.30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click our school crest to go our 

school website calendar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click the facebook icon to  

go to our school  

facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click the Parish logo to go to the 

Parish Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click the Centacare logo  

to go the Group Programs  

Calendar. 

Relay for Life 

Cancer touches everyone's lives in some 

way. Through research, incredible advances 

are being made to improve diagnosis, treat-

ment and patient outcomes. But funding 

such research is a challenge.  The Catholic 

Parish of Bundaberg is once again partici-

pating in Bundaberg's Relay for Life in an 

effort to raise funds for cancer research. St 

Patrick's is holding a "Wear Yellow" free 

dress day and your gold coin donation, as 

well as the funds from the Sausage Sizzle 

next Friday,  will be donated to the parish's 

Relay for Life team. Your generosity in 

supporting these events is greatly appreci-

ated and will make a difference to the lives 

of so many.     

See page 2 for more details.  

Keep an eye on facebook for any updates. 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/event-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
http://bundabergcatholic.net.au/newsletter/Current_Bulletin.pdf
http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/files/2016/Centacare_Group_Programs_Calendar_2016.pdf
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AFL Auskick 

Oztag 

Student of the Week 

Date: Monday 25 July 2016 

Time: 3-4.15pm   

Cost: $75 

Length: 7 weeks   

Venue: St Pats Oval 

Contact: Shaun Stone 0420980514 

 Or shaun.stone@aflq.com.au 

 

 

TO REGISTER FOR NAB AFL AUSKICK CLICK THIS BUTTON  

 Enter your school in the centre locator 

 Select the centre you would like to attend 

 Complete the registration process 

http://www.aflauskick.com.au/

